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Dear Parents and Carers,      6th November 2020 

To ensure that your child does not miss out on their valuable learning whilst working 
from home, we expect them to continue accessing their learning by completing the daily 
lessons which can be found on the school website. To access these, click on 'remote 
learning’, 'classes' and 'Year 6.' They do not need any resources other than a pencil 
and paper. These online lessons match the curriculum that we are teaching in school so 
it is important that they complete them carefully and try their best. 

Please encourage your child to organise their day as if they were in school. They should 
start the morning with their English and Maths lesson and then allocate time 
throughout the day for reading, science and topic. Our new science topic is electricity 
and in geography, we are learning about rivers and climate change.  

In addition to this, your child should access Purple Mash, which is regularly updated 
with activities from them to complete. The learning booklets, which were sent home 
before half term, include arithmetic and writing opportunities which we ask your child 
to work through over the next two weeks. 

Furthermore, we ask that your child allocates at least 20 minutes per day to enjoy 
reading. There are activities on the remote learning page to support this.  

We understand that this is an unusual situation to find ourselves in however we have 
tried to prepare your child for remote learning to ensure they do not miss out on their 
valuable education. They have made a great start to Year 6 which is why it is so 
important that they continue working hard at home in readiness to learn when they 
return to school.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Thewlis, Mrs Malik & Mrs Timms 
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